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Non-Profit Housing Agency Applauds Planning Commission’s Decision to  

Suggest Cobbs Hill Village Enhancements 

 

 

ROCHESTER, N.Y., January 12, 2018 – Rochester Management President and CEO Peggy Hill 

issued the following statement today:  

 

“We applaud the Rochester Planning Commission’s decision on Thursday to provide specific 

and constructive suggestions for enhancing the modernization plan for Cobbs Hill Village.   

 

“The Planning Commission stated its intent to provide formal, written direction around its 

suggestions.  Our nonprofit agency intends to work through those specific and constructive 

suggestions to ensure our modernized affordable senior housing community aligns with the 

Commission’s vision for this project and for this area of Rochester.  

 

“We look forward to continuing to work closely with the City to create a modernized Cobbs Hill 

Village that will allow our seniors to age in place and with dignity, regardless of their race, 

ethnicity, sexual orientation, economic resources, or disability.” 

 

Cobbs Hill Village has been governed by New York State Mitchell Lama program guidelines for 

low-to-middle income housing since 1957.  A modernized complex would continue to comply 

with the very same guidelines and income mandates. 

 

For more information on the Cobbs Hill Village modernization project, the support it’s garnered 

from leading non-profits working on affordable housing solutions for the local community, and 

Rochester Management, please visit www.housingupstate.org. 

 

 
### 

 

http://www.housingupstate.org/

